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Transcript


							April 20th 1939

Dr. O’Donnell.

[redacted]	

Dear Dr. O’Donnell,

Your name has been recommended to me as one who is
interested in the Anti-Partition Movement and willing to help
in the formation of a branch in your district.  I send you
herewith a membership form and a short statement on the aims
and objects or the League from which you will see that the
movement is pledged to help in ending Partition by constitutional,
democratic and legal means.  If you are interested in the League
perhaps you might care to have a chat with me about starting
a branch in the Morden district.  I should mention that I am 
already  in touch with some people in Mitcham and Wimbledon, and
if it is not found possible to start a separate branch in Morden,
you may be able to support us in our efforts to get the League
going either in Mitcham or Wimbledon.

I shall be only too pleased to travel out to see you,
If you are interested, some evening next week at your convenience.
Trusting that you will give this matter favourable consideration.


					Your sincerely,

					Organising  Secretary of the 
					Anti-Partition of Ireland League

